
REF NO.: PEMC/TC-2022-10 
 
05 July 2022 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
    

TO : THE RULES CHANGE COMMITTEE (RCC) 
 

THRU : MARKET ASSESSMENT GROUP 
 

CC : LEONIDO J. PULIDO III, President 
ELVIN HAYES E. NIDEA, Chief Governance Officer 
 

FROM : THE TECHNICAL COMMITTEE (TC) 
 

SUBJECT : TC Response to Rules Change Proposal (ORCP-WM-22-05) 
 
 
This is in reference to the Rules Change Committee’s call for comments and inputs to the 
Philippine Electricity Market Corporation’s (PEMC) proposed amendments to the WESM 
Manual on Registration, Suspension and De-Registration Criteria and Procedures and 
WESM Penalty Manual regarding Penalty Framework on Test and Commissioning (ORCP- 
WM-22-05) 
 
The TC reviewed the proposed amendments and would like to ask the following for 
clarification: 
 

1. How could penalties encourage Testing and Commissioning implementation; and 
2. How are the collected penalties going to be utilized? 

 
 
For the RCC’s consideration and clarification. 

 
Thank you very much.  

 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
MARIO R. PANGILINAN 
Chairperson, Technical Committee  


